
To employers, workers representatives, social partners and authorities in the Polish 

transport sector.  

Welcome to a free seminar about driving cabotage and 

combined transport in Norway! 
 

You are hereby invited to attend a seminar with the Norwegian Labour and Transport Inspection 

authorities and the social partners in the Norwegian transport sector.  

When:   November 28th at 09.00 – 15.00 

Where:  Hotel Mercure Grand, Krucza 28, 00-522 Warszawa 

Cost:   The seminar is free of charge, including lunch. 

Language: The seminar will be held in English, translated into Polish.  

Please register by using this online registration form and before the 15th of November.  

If you have any question, please e-mail Monica Knoff, monica.knoff@arbiedstilsynet.no.  

The seminar will provide information and guidance on  

• The rules that apply when driving cabotage or combined transport in Norway  

• Other relevant Norwegian regulatory and respect one must be familiar with when sending 

employees to work in Norway / work in Norway (both chain, road and various specific 

national provisions including general application)  

• Authority reactions if regulations are violated  

• Challenges we have seen that drivers and cars have when driving in Norway 

• The tripartite program for the transport sector 

Program draft (changes may occur): 

Time Topic 

0845 Registration and refreshments 

0915 Opening statement and welcome 

0930 The Norwegian tripartite program for the transport sector – short presentation 

0950 Tripartisanship – a brief description of the Nordic model 

1010 Networking and refreshments 

1030 Mother presents – example of a campaign from the tripartite program 

1040 Challenges when driving in Norway 

1130 Lunch 

1200 Roadside inspections in Norway 

1245 Networking and refreshments 

1300 Specific rules and regulations in Norway – freight transport 

1315 Specific rules and regulations in Norway – bus transport 

1330 Panel discussion 

1350 Closing arguments 
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